
As a 50 year resident of Mendocino County, living 
adjacent to Jackson State Forest, I ask you to pursue and 
advocate for changes in the CA State agency now known 
as CalFire. The attitude of logging/harvesting for profit 
has to stop. CalFire was originally entrusted as 
caretakers of vast forestlands for the people of our state. 
Now they are loggers for profit, using outdated logging 
practices in opposition to known science.  
I suggest CalFire should become primarily a firefighting 
agency with a forest management agency being 
established of and for the people of the state based upon 
actual science backed healthy management practices. 
Mary Dougherty 
5th District 
 


